Minutes
Membership Circle meeting, 3/4/22
Present: Martha Nichols, Marie Bjork, Phyllis Thayer, Amy Teel


Survey During Annual Meeting
Linda Moulder was interested in adding a volunteer interest survey to our annual recommitment cards, to be handed out at the Annual Meeting June 12. We decided that overall, we will not do our recommitment with cards but rather by email for simplicity and cost savings. Therefore Linda’s survey can be handed out at the meeting independent of the recommitment. 

We will send out the recommitment email by May 12, before the notice of the annual meeting goes out. We will clarify the recommitment is for the church year 2022-2023, and does not affect voting ability for the annual meeting June 12. We will consider having a few physical cards at the annual meeting to hand out to any who haven’t responded to emails about recommitting.

Calling Members for Updated Contact Information
Martha is finished with her list, and her calls all went well and pleasantly. Marie and Phyllis will work on their lists.

This brought up the issue of changing member contact information with the UUA, for the UU World subscription. We don’t have access to the info@inuuc.org email address that is listed with the UUA. Martha will look into changing the address on record to admin@inuuc.org, which Marie has access to. Martha will ask Linda about a new UUA account that was created.

Membership Class
We discussed whether to work toward having in person membership classes as the pandemic eases. We decided with the smaller size of our church we are unlikely to have enough people at any given time for a real class experience, so we will keep our process online for now. However, we will organize gatherings a few times a year for new members so they can meet each other and us in person. We decided that we will review our online membership material and process about once a year.

Marie will be hosting a Founder’s Day celebration on July 9 at her house; this is the 2-year anniversary of the founding of our church. We will recognize our new members from the past year at this gathering.




Minutes submitted by Amy Teel
